
Respiratory Health Survey of Taconite 
Workers and Spouses

For more information, 
call 888-840-7590 or go to 

www.taconiteworkers.umn.edu

Rangers continue to be contacted for the Respiratory 
Health Survey of Taconite Workers and Spouses. 
The University of Minnesota study team will hold 
informational meetings on May 11 about participation 
in the research study. The University is conducting a 
comprehensive study to determine whether exposure 
to dust from the taconite industry is harmful to taconite 
workers and their spouses.

Tuesday, May 11—5 p.m.
Hibbing Memorial Building

Downstairs Dining Room
400 East 23rd Street
Hibbing, MN 55746

Tuesday, May 11—7 p.m.
Coates Plaza Hotel

Chippewa Room
502 Chestnut Steet West

Virginia, MN 55792

Community Meeting - Open to the Public


